
 

 

CLOtest Rapid Urease Test: Discontinued 

 

Date: February 11th, 2025 

Effective Date: February 11th, 2025 
 
The “CLOtest® Rapid Urease Test” which we currently use for the detection of preformed Urease produced by 
Helicobacter pylori in gastric biopsy tissue has been discontinued by the manufacturer.   
 
We are in the process of identifying an alternate test kit to replace the CLOtest®.  We will keep you updated. 
 
 
For any questions, please contact: 
 
Dwight J. Hardy, Ph.D. 
Director, Clinical Microbiology 
UR Medicine Labs 
Professor of Microbiology and Immunology, 
Pathology and Laboratory Medicine 
University of Rochester Medical Center 
Phone: (585) 275-1408 
Dwight_Hardy@urmc.rochester.edu 
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